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TCS Community Notice: 

At the regular Board of Education meeting on Monday, September 29th, 2025 at 6:30 PM, the 
Board will discuss school finances. The discussion will include an overview of expenses and 
potential reductions in response to the district’s current financial situation.  

Thank you,  

Jerry Nadeau 

Tiffin City Schools  

 


